
From: Ron Spurs [mailto:rspurs@carterton-tc.gov.uk]  
Sent: 20 March 2017 11:06 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
 
Subject: CONSULTATION PROPOSED MAIN MODIFICAITONS TO THE 
OXFORDSHIRE MINIERALS AND WASTE LOCATION PLAN 
 
Dear Mr Day, 
 
Can the following response be noted from Carterton Town Council relating to the 
consultation? 
 
“Members of Carterton Town Council have considered the impact of the proposals 
and have the following concerns: 
 

 The effect of additional heavy goods vehicle traffic that will be using the 
town’s roads as a result of the development 

 The impact of the developments on the water table which could cause an 
increased risk of flooding for neighbouring parishes.” 

 
 
Ron Spurs 
Town Clerk 
 
 

 
 
From: Ron Spurs [mailto:rspurs@carterton-tc.gov.uk]  
Sent: 20 March 2017 12:58 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
Subject: RE: CONSULTATION PROPOSED MAIN MODIFICAITONS TO THE 
OXFORDSHIRE MINIERALS AND WASTE LOCATION PLAN 
 
Dear Mr Day, 
 
Thank you for your e mail. 
 
The Council’s comments relate to the proposed work around Bampton and Clanfield. 
 
Thank you 
 
Ron Spurs 
Town Cerk. 
 


